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Dear Ms. Buzbee,  
  
I am reaching out to you as the executive editor of the Washington Post and one of the 
organizers for the Global Women’s Summit. 
  
It's astonishing that the Washington Post trumpets its Global Women's Summit with 44 
women speakers and 2 men from around the U.S. and part of the world but omits and 
excludes American and other women who are of Chinese and East Asian 
ancestry.  Basically, you have ignored almost one quarter of the female population in 
the world while touting this as a “global” women’s summit.  Our exclusion—either 
domestically or internationally—harkens back to the colonial era of the past two 
centuries when Asian women were excluded by the Page Act and later the Chinese 
Exclusion Act in the United States, and Asian countries were divided up amongst 
European powers.  
  
By any measure, women of East Asian ancestry are equally shaking up the systems of 
power in government, entertainment, tech, business and medicine, but are apparently 
not enough to be recognized by Washington Post decision-makers.  There is no 
shortage of distinguished and nationally-recognized women leaders—Women like 
Tammy Duckworth or Mazie Hirono in government, Michelle Yeoh or Sandra Oh in 
entertainment, Kim Ng in sports management, Dr. Leana Wen in medicine, Helen Zia in 
civil rights, Ellen Pao in technology, Celeste Ng, Maya Lin and more. You could have 
looked as close by as AARP, one of Global Summit's leading sponsors, and its Vice 
President of DEI Daphne Kwok whose career has spanned the civil rights, government 
and nonprofit sectors. It speaks volumes of the mindset of the Washington Post that 
East Asian American women leaders are invisible in this “global summit.”  
  
Chinese American Women in Action (CAWA) was founded a year ago amid anti-Asian 
racism during the pandemic in order to increase recognition and civic engagement for 
women in our community. This slight by the Washington Post is yet another reminder of 
the work ahead of us, our daughters and our granddaughters to belong and to be seen 
and heard. 
  
We ask that you and the Post do better. 
  
Nancy Chen 
President, Chinese American Women in Action 
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